This week in Maths we have been telling the time. We have all become very good at o’clock and %
past and we have begun to understand where the minute hand would be pointing for % past and %
to. You can help us at home by asking us to tell these times when you notice them. We have also
begun to look at fractions. We have divided shapes into halves, thirds and quarters. We also wrote
what fraction of a shape was shaded.

In English we once again looked at the artefacts from The Seacity Museum. We took notes as our

teachers told us more about each item. We then used our notes to help us write a caption for one of
the artefacts.

This half term as part of their Computing curriculum Badgers are using Lightbot to help them learn
how to program. If you would like them to show you what they have been doing you can visit
lightbot.com . While Badgers are learning Computing Owls have been learning Music. This week they
have focused on “call and response”. This is where one child makes a musical pattern using claves
and then the others respond by repeating the pattern back.



